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RAHALL ANNOUNCES GRANT TO ARMSTRONG CREEK

WASHINGTON, D.C.�- CONGRESSMAN NICK J. RAHALL, II (D-

WV) ANNOUNCED TODAY THAT U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

AGENCY (EPA) HAS AWARDED AN INCREASE GRANT TO THE ARMSTRONG

CREEK PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT FOR $141,887 FOR AN INCREASED

TOTAL OF $1.97 MILLION.

THE GRANT COMES UNDER THE EPA�S CLEAN WATER ACT, TITLE

II AND wAS GRANTED AFTER A REVIEN OF THE FINAL PAYMENT

PACKAGE .

"IT wE ALL KNOW HHAT AN IMPORTANT ISSUE THE ENVIRONMENT

IS THESE DAYS AND, IT IS GOOD To SEE THE EPA MOVING ALONG

OUICKLY AND EFFECIENTLY ON THESE MATTERS," SAID RAHALL.
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